

December 19, 2017

Honorable Members of the West Allis Common Council City Hall West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:

I am herewith reappointing Ms. Karen Gibbs as a member of the West Allis Board of Health. She serves as the Aurora West Allis Medical Center Chief Executive Officer's Designee. Ms. Gibbs' two-year term expires on January 1, 2020.

Ms. Gibbs is Vice President and Chief Nursing Officer at Aurora West Allis Medical Center.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,

Mayor

DD:jfw MYR\CMTES\GIBBS.HEALTH